
 

School Council Meeting 

26/01/17 

 Council adopted the last minutes but are still waiting to have all the suggested tasks 

completed. 

 Board for School notices to be allocated asap 

 An update of council business is available on school website and an article will be printed 

in magazine 

 Buddy stations have arrived in school and information about their use will be carried out 

in the following weeks. Councillors will visit classes and speak at assemblies. Pupils in 

classes to be elected as buddy mentors and given badge to help with running of stations 

 Suggestions taken from class boxes (a) setting up picnic tables for lunches outside (b) 

availability of more warm dinner options during winter 

 A letter received about condition of toilets in Ashleigh and behaviour in that area was 

discussed by council and passed onto senior management   

 Code of conduct for toilet area and yards at lunch time to be agreed at next meeting 

and hopefully ratified by senior management.  

 Ideas for other ways to promote our profile to be debated at next meeting 

Council agreed to meet again on Thur 23rd Feb 13:25 in Mrs Darragh’s Room. 

 

Hannah  

Chairperson 


